
 

 
The Hon. Elise Archer MP 
Attorney-General 
Minister for Justice 
Minister for Corrections 
Minister for Building and Construction 
Minister for the Arts 
Minister for Heritage 
 

The Hon. Michael Ferguson MP  
Minister for Finance  
Minister for Infrastructure and Transport  
Minister for State Growth  
Minister for Science and Technology  
 
Mr John Perry 
Coordinator General 
 
Date: 28 May 2020 

By email to: Minister.Archer@dpac.tas.gov.au & Michael.Ferguson@dpac.tas.gov.au; 
john.perry@cg.tas.gov.au cc: Lara.Reason@dpac.tas.gov.au & Patrick.Clancy@dpac.tas.gov.au. 

 

Dear Minister Archer, Minister Ferguson and John, 

Thank you for your continued communication with the building and construction industry and 
your willingness to hear from the Tasmanian Chapter of the Australian Institute of Architects and 
our members. 

As outlined in our previous letter, we have compiled a list of stalled projects from our members. 
This is not an exhaustive list and firms have provided different levels of details. Some firms have 
provided projects that they feel will have a large amount of economic and community impact, 
while others have detailed a range of projects across the board. For many, the projects outlined 
represent only a small portion of stalled or cancelled work. 

A couple of attachments are included from firms and if further information is required for any of 
these projects, please don’t hesitate to let us know for us to follow up. 

We hope you appreciate that much of this information is sensitive and confidential, and we trust 
that you will keep it so. However, if there is a need to pass any of this information on, please let us 
know so that we can communicate with the relevant architect. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Shamus Mulcahy 
Tasmanian President  
Australian Institute of Architects 

Jennifer Nichols 
Tasmanian Executive Director 
Australian Institute of Architects 

ABN 72 000 023 012 
The Royal Australian Institute of Architects 
trading as Australian Institute of 
Architects 

Tasmanian Chapter 
1/19a Hunter Street 
Hobart TAS 7000 

P: (03) 6214 1500 
tas@architecture.com.au 
architecture.com.au 
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